
️Coldean & Stanmer Monthly Ward Update 

From PCSOs Lee Daubeney (42156) & Aiden Falconer (44198) 

              September 2025 

🔍 Ward Priorities 

Our current focus remains on the following key issues in Coldean and Stanmer:  

•            Off-road motorbikes in park areas 

•          Speeding vehicles 

•      Anti-social behaviour 

These priorities are based on community reports and ongoing patterns we’ve identified 
through local engagement and patrols. 

📢 Ward Update 

As the colder months approach, we hope everyone is staying safe and warm. 
September saw a major local event, Boundary Festival, which brought many visitors to 
Stanmer Park. We’re pleased to report that the event was well-managed, with a strong 
police presence throughout, ensuring the safety and enjoyment of all attendees.  

Looking ahead, you can expect continued high-visibility patrols in the area to support 
community safety and wellbeing. 

                            Remember: Your reports and feedback help shape how we police the ward. Please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

   Report via 101 

   Report online: www.sussex.police.uk 

   “You are our eyes and ears when we’re not around – every report helps us keep 
Coldean and Stanmer safer.” 

 

https://www.sussex.police.uk/


🚓 Ward Patrols 

Throughout September, both PCSO Lee Daubeney and I have been regularly patrolling 
the area. We’ve been actively responding to community reports and engaging with 
residents. 

If you see us out and about, feel free to stop and say hello — we’re always happy to chat 
about any concerns you may have. 

 

🚨 Incidents of Note 

Day of Action – Untaxed Vehicles 

Following multiple reports and community concerns, we conducted a successful “Day 
of Action” near the local school. Several untaxed vehicles were identified and removed. 
This initiative was well-received and we hope it will have a lasting positive impact on the 
area. 

Boundary Festival 

The annual Boundary Festival was a great success. The event showcased Stanmer Park 
at its best, welcoming many new visitors to the area. Our teams worked hard behind the 
scenes to ensure everything ran smoothly, and we’re proud of the outcome. 

Stay in Touch 

We’re committed to supporting our community — but we can’t do it without you. 

Please continue to: 

• Report issues via 101 or online 
• Engage with us when you see us out on patrol 
• Attend local meetings when you can 

Together, we can keep Coldean and Stanmer safe, supportive, and welcoming for all. 

 

          Contact us directly through Sussex Police: 

   www.sussex.police.uk 

https://www.sussex.police.uk/


    Non-emergency: 101 

        Always dial 999 in an emergency. 

 

Stay safe, stay warm, and thank you for your continued support. 

PCSOs Lee Daubeney & Aiden Falconer  

Sussex Police – Coldean & Stanmer Ward 

 


	️Coldean & Stanmer Monthly Ward Update
	🔍 Ward Priorities
	📢 Ward Update
	🚓 Ward Patrols
	🚨 Incidents of Note
	Day of Action – Untaxed Vehicles
	Boundary Festival

	Stay in Touch


